From: Mr Rahim Bin Mohamed

Sent: Wednesday, 22 June 2022 8:37 pm **To:** customer@pinnacle-travel.com **Subject:** New Post-Trip Feedback

Dear Pinnacle Travel Sales Team,

A new post-trip feedback is received.

Salutation *	Mr
Your Name *	Rahim Bin Mohamed
Your Booking or Invoice no.	BF25803
Your Email *	@gmail.com
Your Contact Number	
We are ready to listen, please input your feedback	Overall everything was great. We had a fun and safe trip. We will come back again next year. Thank you to everyone for the great experience and a accommodation.